

## Briefing Note – Meeting with local MPs at King's College Hospital 11am Dulwich Room, Hambleden Wing

This is a short briefing in advance of the meeting with local MPs on 27 February 2009. Please arrive at the Dulwich Room at 11 am, the MPs are due at 11.15, but they are often early. For those of you attending from outside King's, we will have someone in main reception to meet you and take you through to the Dulwich Room where the meeting is to be held. The meeting is due to end at 11.45.

The MPs have all stressed they have little time. We will offer to make the attached presentation to them, but they may well wish to skip this as they have already seen it. If this is the case, after welcoming them to King's, we will ask everyone around the table to introduce themselves and explain their history with/connection to the project and then move straight into a Q and A session. All the MPs have received copies of the consultation document and the slides from recent OSC presentations (attached for information).

We have offered the MPs the opportunity to visit the ED after the meeting as we are piloting the meet and greet system on Friday.

## **Attendees**

Those attending will be:

Organisation	Name	Role
Lambeth PCT	Caroline Hewitt	Chair
Southwark PCT	Donna Kinnair	Director of Nursing
(may attend)	Tamsin Hooton	Ass Director, Commissioning (Acute Services)
SLAM	Dr Eleanor Cole	Clinical Director, Southwark
	Paul Calaminus	Service Director, Southwark
	Cha Power	General Manager, Crisis Services, Southwark
	Ray Johannsen-Chapman	PPI lead
King's College Hospital	Tim Smart	Chief Executive
	Michael Parker	Chair
	Dr TJ Lasoye	Clinical Director, Emergency Department
	Briony Sloper	Service manager, Emergency Department
	Jessica Bush	PPI lead
	Sally Lingard	Comms Director
Mental Health Service User	Martin Saunders	
MPs	Tessa Jowell	Dulwich & West Norwood
	Harriet Harman	Peckham & Camberwell
	Kate Hoey	Vauxhall